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TOWNSHIPS OF BRUCE AND WASHINGTON 
TO BE USED FOR THE AUGUST 2, 2022
PRIMARY ELECTION

Please take notice that a Public Testing of the Tabulator and the Program that will be used for the tallying of results of the August 2, 2022 Primary Election will be held on:

Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 2:00 p.m.

at the following locations:

Bruce Township Hall:		223 East Gates St
Washington Twp Hall:		57900 Van Dyke

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer programs used to record and count the votes cast at the election meet the requirements of law. All interested persons are invited to attend.


Susan Kraft, Bruce Township Clerk			Stan Babinski, Washington Township Clerk			
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